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November 29, 2016 
 
 
A Call to All ICC Chapters: 
 
 
 
The Ohio Building Officials Association is excited to host a Welcome Event in 
Columbus, Ohio for the 2017 International Code Council Annual Business Meeting and 
Conference.  Many of you have participated in this worthwhile event as an attendee and 
even as an organizer, and understand the tremendous resources it consumes to help 
showcase your state. 
 
The Ohio Building Officials Association (OBOA) and Central Ohio Code Officials 
Association (COCOA) are looking to you, a fellow ICC Chapter, to help us make the 
2017 Welcome Event enjoyable for everyone.  Your generous donation to the Pay It 
Forward campaign will be most helpful to us in 2017, as we have assisted other 
chapters in the past.  Any contribution would be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
If you can donate, please make out a check to COCOA* and mail it to: 
 

COCOA, Pay It Forward 
PO Box 2021 

Westerville, OH  43086-2021 
 
 
Thank you for your support and see you in Columbus in 2017, 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James Stocksdale, chair 
2017 ICC Conference Committee 
 
 
 
*COCOA is a 501(c)(1) charity and your contribution is tax-deductible. 

 


